
Somerville College 
Woodstock Road, Oxford, OX2 6HD 

Tel: 01865 270600 

Fax: 01865 270620

From: 

Prof Julie Dickson 
(julie.dickson@law.ox.ac.uk) 
Prof Christopher Hare 
(christopher.hare@law.ox.ac.uk) 
Mr Zach Vermeer  
(zachary.vermeer@some.ox.ac.uk) 
Mr Tobias Lutzi 
tobias.lutzi@law.ox.ac.uk

Re: Somerville Law Induction Course 2017 

Dear First Year Lawyers 

Welcome to Somerville College! 

There will be an induction course for new Somerville law students on 2nd and 3rd October 
2017. As the course will cover important introductory material to assist you in 
commencing legal study, attendance is mandatory. Accordingly, you should ensure that 
you arrive in College by the evening of Sunday, 1st October 2017 at the very latest, 
although your accommodation in College will be available from earlier in the day. Contact 
academic.office@some.ox.ac.uk if you have any questions about arrival or 
accommodation. 

In addition to this letter, you should find on the website link that you have been sent a 
timetable for the course, which is broken down into six sessions. There is no preparation 
(other than thinking about any questions you may have concerning Oxford University, 
Somerville College and/or studying Law) for the first session. The remaining sessions all 
require some reading and preparation. The materials for these sessions can be found at 
the same website link as this letter. Please read and think carefully about all these 
materials ahead of the relevant session.  

As there is a reasonable amount of material to get through, we would advise you to start 
preparation sooner rather than later.  

We look forward to meeting you in College on on the morning of 2nd October 2017. 

Yours faithfully, 

J DICKSON, C HARE, Z VERMEER, T LUTZI 


